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Welcome Breakfast for Dr. Chelsey Carter, Internist, 

is Wednesday, Sept. 3 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Jesup, GA - Wayne Memorial Hospital is pleased to announce a Drop-In Welcome Breakfast for 
Hazlehurst Native Dr. Chelsey Carter, Internist. The drop-in will be held in the hospital’s 
cafeteria conference room Wednesday, Sept. 3, from 7:30-9 a.m. The public is encouraged and 
invited to attend. Dr. Carter’s office will be located at Internal Medicine of Southeast Georgia 
where she will be practicing alongside Dr. Lance Hendrix. The office is located at 351 Peachtree 
Street in Jesup and may be reached by calling (912) 530-6582.   
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